
Miller Avenue Elementary 

Husky News 
Monthly Issue:​ The newsletter, loaded with information pertaining to our school, can be 
found on the Garaway home page at ​www.garaway.org​ - hover over the schools tab and 
click on Miller Avenue from the drop-down choices.  Call the office at (330)852-2441 for any 
questions you may have and we will be happy to help you.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

E + R = O, (E)vent + (R)esponse = (O)utcome 
Friday, March 8, 2019 
 
 

 
Thank you so much to our Miller Avenue 
families for contributing to our PTO spring 
fundraiser of East of Chicago pizza gift 
certificates! Collectively, we helped raise over 
$1800 for our PTO - which we will use to help 
all of our students and staff members 
throughout the year. We couldn’t do it without 
you! 

*      * *      *      * *       *      * *      * 
Thank you so much to our PTO mothers who 
graciously donated food for a staff supper the 
night of the Parent/Teacher conferences - it 
was delicious and enjoyed by all! 
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➢ Sweetwater Shamrocks 4- H Club​ will be holding their organizational meeting on 

Thursday, March 14th at 6:30 p.m. ​ in the Sugarcreek First Mennonite Church. Please 
enter from the back alley. All children from Kindergarten to 18 years of age are eligible with 
a wide variety of projects available to choose from. For more information please call 

             (330) 204-1355. 
 

➢ Friday, March 15th​ - End of 3rd 9-Week Grading Period 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
➢ Tuesday, March 19th​ - Grades K, 1 & 2 to Wabash Lanes for AR Bowling Party 

Homeroom teachers sent home permission slips - please be sure to sign and return! 
 

➢ Thursday, March 21st​ - Grades 3, 4, 5 & 6 to Wabash Lanes for AR Bowling Party 
Homeroom teachers sent home permission slips - please be sure to sign and return! 

 
➢ Friday, March 22nd​ - Report Cards go home 

 
 

 



 
 
Kindergarten registration for all Garaway elementary schools (Baltic, Ragersville, Miller Avenue 
and Dundee) will be held ​Tuesday, March 19th through Friday, March 22nd​ between 
10:00-11:00 a.m. and 12:30-3:00 p.m​. in each elementary school office.  Your child must be 5 
years old before August 1st, 2019 to register.  Parents need to register at the home school of their 
kindergartener and come prepared with the child’s social security card, birth certificate, 
immunization record and custody papers, if applicable. Screening times will also be signed up for 
at the time of registration. ​The screening dates for this year will be Thursday, April 265th and 
Friday, April 26th and will take place at the Belden Center. 
 
We strongly encourage parents only at registration as students are not required to attend 
registration. 
  
If you have any questions, feel free to call the office of any of the elementaries below: 
 
Baltic: 330-897-7261 
Ragersville: 330-897-5021 
Miller Avenue: 330-852-2441 
Dundee: 330-852-2022 
 

➢ Monday, April 1st​ - Lifetouch Spring Picture Day 
 

➢ Monday, April 15th through Friday, April 19th​ - NO SCHOOL - Spring Break 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



Order Deadline Extended - It’s not too late!! ​ORDER YOUR 2018-2019 MILLER AVENUE 
YEARBOOK!​ - This school year’s Miller Avenue 
yearbooks are on sale - you may order online now 
with the Yearbook ID Code #1722819, or send your 
money into the office  - Cost is $18.00. Make checks 
payable to Lifetouch. 
 

 
IMPORTANT NOTES FROM THE OFFICE: 
 
ATTENDANCE NOTES REMINDER:​ ​Please​ remember to send in 
a note with your child when they return to school from an 
absence. ​Per Board policy, we must have a signed note on file from 
a parent/guardian stating the child’s name, grade, date of absence 
and reason for absence. If you are able to send in a doctor’s note for 
the absence, please do so. If a note has not been received, a form 
letter will be sent home. If a form letter is sent home with your 
child, please be sure to return the letter in a timely manner. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
5th & 6th GRADE PARENTS: REMINDER​ to please submit your $50 payment 
for the Chromebook if you have not already done so.  
 
 
 

A Notice from the Tuscarawas County Health Department - Mark your Calendars! 
Free Health Care Weekend care GuardCare 
 
When​: Saturday, August 10th & Sunday, August 11th, 2019 
Where​: Buckeye Career Center, 545 University Drive NE, New Philadelphia 
What: ​GuardCare is completely FREE health care event offering basic primary care services like 
physicals, blood work-ups, screenings, vaccinations.  
Who: ​anyone can come to the event - no restrictions, all services are 100% free. Nothing is billed 
to the patient or insurance,  
Why: ​The event is a partnership of the Tuscarawas County Health Department, Ohio National 
Guard and the Ohio Department of Health. The Ohio National Guard provides GuardCare once a 
year. The event is a test of the Ohio National Guard's medical units' ability to respond if there was a 
need for mass medical services within a community.  
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

**When sending in money to the school for such things as 
lunches, camp and chromebook fees, please make the 
check payable to Garaway Local Schools and include in the 
memo line what the money is for - ​PLEASE DO NOT​ make it 
out to Miller Ave. as the bank will not accept it. ​Thank you!! 
 
 

A NOTE FROM THE CAFETERIA:​ Please ​DO NOT​ send in any food in packed lunches that will 
need to be refrigerated and/or microwaved. Also milk may be purchased with a packed lunch - it is 
50 cents for each milk and the child must report to the teacher on duty that they would like to 
purchase the milk so that his/her account will be charged accordingly. Students who are on a 
Free/Reduced status will also be charged if purchasing a milk with their packed lunch as that 
status is only for school lunch purchases. 
 

 
 
 
LUNCH MENU ​- The March Lunch menu was sent out by email 
and is also available online. Additional paper copies are always 
available, contact the office if you would like one.  
 
 
 
 

 
 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
READ THE NEWSLETTER, YOUR CHILD CAN WIN A PRIZE!! 

**One student per class will be picked to be a Prize Winner by each homeroom teacher to come to the office to pick a prize. 

Parents please  send in a note stating that you have read the newsletter - since we are doing a digital version of the 

 Husky Newsletter and you will either be  ​viewing online or receiving it by email​, 
 just send in your note using any scrap of paper you have at home. 

 
 

 

 


